
November 10 and 11 - Veteran's Day Events

Chaplain Fr. Bill Spencer
Grand Knight Kelly Donnellon SEMINARIANS:

Deputy Grand Knight Mark Tepen Diego Granados Bobby Tull Kevin Hufnagel

Chancellor Dcn. Wayne Slomiany Jack Jobst Peter St. George Justin Yurko

Advocate Alfredo Abolio Br. Chrysostom (Joseph) Gryniewicz Michael Sternhagen, LC

November 20 - Council #13360 Business Mtg Financial Secretary Dan Taylor Br. Thomas Aquinas Maria (S. Borders) Dominic Sternhagen

Treasurer Tom Genyk RELIGIOUS VOCATIONS

Lecturer Bill Champion Sr. Miriam Loveland, SHM Sr. Amaris Salata, FSE

December 7 - 9      MI K of C Advent Retreat Recorder Gene McKay Sr. Lisa Zelfa, SGL Sr. Katie Perrotta, SV

Warden Terry Dishneau Sr Danielle Victoria Lussier, FSP

Inside Guard Ted Koehler PERMANENT DIACONATE

Outside Guard Steve Gendregske Pete Hanson Bill Champion Larry Gjernes

Trustee 3rd Year Joe Rasak
Trustee 2nd Year Bill Millard ERNESTO ZUNIGA
Trustee 1st Year Ken Lafleur HERB DIEHR  

BILL CHAMPION  
LUKE HERBEL
EDWARD RICHARDS  
BONAVENTURE  NWEZE  
AL  NAGLE  

CHRIST THE KING COUNCIL #13360
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
4000 AVE MARIA DRIVE
ANN ARBOR, MI  48105

KELLY DONNELLON, GRAND KNIGHT

Nov 10  Corporate Adoration at the CTK 
Adoration Chapel (1:00AM - 2:00AM)

Nov 11  Corporate Communion at the Christ 
the King 9:00AM Mass

Nov 11  Bingo at the VA Hospital (4th Degree) 
at 6:45PM

Monthly business meeting to start at 8:00PM 
in Room 2 at CTK

At St. Paul of the Cross Retreat Center 
at I-96 and Telegraph

2018 Columbus Day M.I. Drive Wrap Up
Last month, Christ the King Council #13360 conducted 
its annual Columbus Day M.I. Drive to collect donations 
for those who are developmentally challenged.  Through 
donations collected at Busch's Market and the Tootsie 
Roll banks, the Knights were able to raise more than 
$2400 for the St. Louis Center in Chelsea and Michigan 
Special Olympics.  The Knights would like to thank the 
many volunteers and all of the generous donors who 
helps make this drive a success!

PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS

November 07

UPCOMING EVENTS

   Thanksgiving is a time when we 
can look at the things in our lives 
we are grateful for. My list includes 
my beautiful wife, my children, and 
of course Jesus and his church. 
We just celebrated All Saints and 
All Souls day, and I

always look back and thank God for my Dad, 
grandparents, my mother and father in-law, and all who 
have passed away, but still touch my life.
   It may sound strange, but another thing I'm thankful 
for is God's gift of free-will. I've not always made the 
best choices, but God has used the mistakes I've made 
to mold me into the man I've become. At each K of C 
event I attend, council/diocesan/state events, I see men 
who inspire me either by their goodness, but also by 
men who are struggling with bad choices. I learn from 
them all.
   For this month, let's think of all the men in our lives, 
the good and the bad, and reflect on how to use our 
experiences to become better men...and how to help 
other men achieve the greatness they were created to 
be.
   We owe each man in our parish the opportunity to 
grow in holiness through fraternity and service by joining 
the Knights of Columbus.
   Vivat Jesus!

November 25

November 27

Dan stepped into the role of District Deputy, responsible 
for our council and 3 others (St. Thomas, St. Francis, 
and St. Andrew).  His presence is required at multiple 
meetings and other activities each month for his 
District's councils.  He has been sharing the vision of 
the Supreme Council for the growth of KofC support for 
each local parish's role in the New Evangelization.  
Dan's heart for service is shown by his all-day serving at 
the recent Made for Happiness rally in East Lansing.

Family of the Month: John & Joyce Yurko Family

FR. ED FRIDE CIRCLE #5514
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COLUMBIAN SQUIRES

4000 AVE MARIA DRIVE
ANN ARBOR, MI  48105

LARRY GJERNES, CHIEF COUNSELOR

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS

John has been taking the role of adult server at some of 
our Sunday Masses; their sons have each also been 
altar servers.  Joyce, over the last several years, has 
shared her love of and knowledge of Scripture by 
teaching classes at several Catholic educational 
institutions.  Their son Justin has entered the 
discernment and undergraduate education process at 
St. John Vianney Seminary.

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE AT:
www.13360.councilnet.us
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2018 - 2019 COUNCIL #13360 OFFICERS

November 09

November 12

November 16

November 20

District Deputy Dan Gibbons Newsletter Article Knight of the Month, September:   Dan Gibbons 


